Town of Milladore

October 7, 2018
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order September 9, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Hank Nigh absent.
The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes as read. Russ Haffenbredl was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted with a motion by Russ Haffenbredl. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which carried.
Ron Koziczkowski said Draxler Electric was going to finish the wiring this month in the Town Hall. He is looking at the overhead garage door opener for the shop and was directed to check all of them because Sherry does rent a section from us. He was asked to rework Yellowstone, Rangeline north of H with the grader when he found the time. No action.

At the Recycling center there is a need for fill by the second driveway because the blacktop will break down if it isn’t added soon. Robert Ashbeck explained that the White Goods day is September 15th. The request for the Center was presented and our Town’s portion will be $5,325 for 2019 year. This will be paid in January 2019. No action.

Paul Stashek was told to stack wood in the ditch across from Paul Ruesch’s driveway. The main concern is when that wood will be picked up and until then it needs to be out of the way for snow removal.
Leon Kundinger moved to pay the bills. Russ Haffenbredl seconded it and it carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Russ Haffenbredl the motion passed.
The next meeting is October 7, 2018 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
